
Catherine Garza· 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Renissa Garza-Montalvo 

Tuesday, September 27, 2016 8:58 AM 

Catherine Garza 

FW: 

From: Damon Perrin [mailto:damonperrin@hotmail.com] 

Sent: Monday, September 26, 2016 4:45 PM 

To: Renissa Garza-Montalvo; James Schwarz 

Subject: 

Ms. Garza-Montalvo: 

Re: Preliminary Plat 
Elbas Land Development 
Maple Hills Subdivision Units 6 & 7 
Corpus Christi, Texas 78410 

We request that the preliminary plat for Maple Hills Units 6 & 7 be extended for two years. The entire Maple 
Hills development was phased out and we did not construct all the lots in all the units at one time due to the 
lot sales velocity in the current economic and market conditions. 

Thanks, 

Damon W. Perrin 
Elbas Land Development, LLC 

409 S. Carancahua 
Corpus Christi, Texas 78401 
tel 361.806.2132 
fax 361.882.2072 

cell 361.215.3800 


